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OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

Driver Certificate of Professional Competence Courses (CPC) 2016 

People wishing to apply this year for the Driver Certificate of Professional Competence 

Courses (CPC) for professional bus and lorry drivers can obtain the relevant forms from 

the Driver and Vehicle Licensing Department Eastern Beach Road. Applicants must be 

resident in Gibraltar and satisfy the eligibility criteria for the Driver CPC courses. The 

2016 program will commence on the 11th to the 15th April 2016. 

For further details please contact 20051603 or e-mail info@vehicledata@gibraltar.gov.gi 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


